Summer 2020 Health and Wellness Newsletter

Tackling the Flu

Flu season is almost here. The flu shot is even

more important this year because of the spread

of COVID-19. The best way to reduce your risk

of catching the flu is to get a flu shot annually.
Getting a flu shot can reduce your risk of flu illness,
hospitalizations and death.

A flu shot is recommended for everyone six months of age and older, even
if you are healthy.

As a HealthChoice Illinois member you can receive a flu shot for free. You
can visit your doctor or pharmacies such as CVS or Walgreens to receive
your flu shot. Your doctors and pharmacies have taken steps to make their
offices and stores safe for you to visit.

You cannot catch the flu from the flu shot. The flu shot is made from an
inactive virus. The vaccine may cause mild symptoms like achy muscles or a
low-grade fever due to an immune response from your body. It takes up to
two weeks for your to be protected after you receive the shot.

Good hygiene habits may help stop the spread of germs and prevent illness,
like the flu. Here are some tips to help you stay healthy.

« Cover your mouth and nose when you sneeze

» Wash you hands often, with soap and water, for at least 20 seconds

« Don’t touch your face. If you touch a germ then touch your face, you can
catch the flu

« Avoid people who are sick

« Talk to your children and grandchildren. Teach them how to prevent the
spread of germs. Children may spread the flu (or other viruses) to each
other while at school, or by playing together.

» Make sure you get your flu shot early.

People with a chronic condition are at the higher risk for flu complications.
Be prepared this flu season. Talk to your doctor or pharmacists today and
learn more about getting your flu shot.

Flu and COVID-19

The flu and COVID-19 are both respiratory illnesses but are caused by
different viruses. You can get both the flu and COVID-19 at the same time.
The flu shot will reduce your chance of getting the flu. It will not protect you
against COVID-19. Reducing your risk of flu can help reduce pressure on
the health care system.

You may get this document for free in other formats, such as large print,
braille or audio.
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Molina Healthcare of Illinois (Molina) complies with applicable Federal civil rights laws and
does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, age, disability, or sex. Molina
does not exclude people or treat them differently because of race, color, national origin, age,
disability, or sex.

Molina provides free aids and services to people with disabilities to communicate effectively
with us, such as:
e Qualified sign language interpreters
e Written information in other formats (large print, audio, accessible electronic formats,
other formats)
e Provides free language services to people whose primary language is not English, such
as:
o Qualified interpreters
o Information written in other languages

If you need services, contact the Civil Rights Coordinator. If you believe that Molina has failed to
provide these services or discriminated in another way on the basis of race, color, national origin,
age, disability, or sex, you can file a grievance with:

Civil Rights Coordinator

200 Oceangate
Long Beach, CA 90802
Fax: (630) 203-3993
Email: Civil.Rights@MolinaHealthcare.com

You can file a grievance in person or by mail, fax, or email. If you need help filing a grievance,
the Civil Rights Coordinator is available to help you.

You can file a civil rights complaint with the U.S. Department of Health and Human Services,
Office for Civil Rights, electronically through the Office for Civil Rights Complaint Portal,
available at https://ocrportal.hhs.gov/ocr/portal/lobby.jsf, or by mail or phone at:

U.S. Department of Health and Human Services
200 Independence Avenue, SW
Room 509F, HHH Building
Washington, D.C. 20201
(800) 368-1019, (800) 537-7697 (TDD)
Complaint forms are available at http://www.hhs.gov/ocr/office/file/index.html.

MHI FHP Medicaid — Statement 1557 v2
Created 12/13/16, Rev. 12/28/16
53166861L1117


mailto:Civil.Rights@MolinaHealthcare.com
https://ocrportal.hhs.gov/ocr/portal/lobby.jsf
http://www.hhs.gov/ocr/office/file/index.html

o0
.‘ll MO I_l N N Non-Discrimination Tag Line— Section 1557

HEALTHCARE Molina Healthcare of Illinois, Inc.
Your Extended Family.

English

Spanish

Polish

Chinese

Korean

Tagalog

Arabic

Russian

Gujarati

Urdu

Vietnamese

Italian

Hindi

French

Greek

German

ATTENTION: If you speak English, language assistance services,
free of charge, are available to you. Call 1-855-687-7861
(TTY: 711).

ATENCION: si habla espafiol, tiene a su disposicion servicios gratuitos de asistencia lingiiistica.
Llame al 1-855-687-7861 (TTY: 711).

UWAGA: Jezeli méwisz po polsku, mozesz skorzysta¢ z bezptatnej pomocy jezykowej. Zadzwon
pod numer 1-855-687-7861 (TTY: 711).
AR MREHEAER S B DR EEGE SRR - 5EEE
1-855-687-7861 (TTY : 711) -
Z=ol: SHROE ABTIAIE B2, 20 XY NHIAS LB 0I85H & ABLICH 1-
855-687-7861 (TTY: 711) 22 Mo =AAIL.
PAUNAWA: Kung nagsasalita ka ng Tagalog, maaari kang gumamit ng mga serbisyo ng tulong sa
wika nang walang bayad. Tumawag sa 1-855-687-7861 (TTY: 711).

a5 Jaadl el @l a0 55 4 gall) aclusall ciladd Gld dalll SO Gaanti i€ 13 i sale

7171 28005 aall il 48 ) 1-855-687-7861

BHUMAHMUE: Ecnu Bbl rOBOpUTE HAa PYCCKOM SI3bIKE, TO BaM JIOCTYITHbI O€CIIaTHBIC YCIYyTH
nepeBoaa. 3BoHute 1-855-687-7861 (teneraiin: 711).

YUoll: A A Al el &), cl [A:9e5 BNl Ul AL dAHIRL HI2 Gucou B.

$lot A 1-855-687-7861 (TTY: 711).
1- S JS - G i (e e ladd (S 3 (S ) Sl s egm g a0l &1 jlasa
855-687-7861 (TTY:711).
CHU Y: Néu ban néi Tiéng Viét, co cac dich vu hd trg ngdn ngit mién phi danh cho ban. Goi sb 1-
855-687-7861 (TTY: 711).

ATTENZIONE: In caso la lingua parlata sia l'italiano, sono disponibili servizi di assistenza
linguistica gratuiti. Chiamare il numero 1-855-687-7861 (TTY: 711).

&I & AT o fREY averd 8 a7 ook forw Yo & ATuT 8T Sar 3uers 2
1-855-687-7861 (TTY: 711) 9% FieT F11|

ATTENTION : Si vous parlez frangais, des services d'aide linguistique vous sont proposés
gratuitement. Appelez le 1-855-687-7861 (TTY : 711).

I[TPOZOXH: Av pildte eAMnvikd, otn 01a0eon| cag Ppickovtol VANPEGiec YA®GOIKNG VTOGTHPIENG,
o1 onoieg mapéyovror dwpedv. Karéote 1-855-687-7861 (TTY: 711).

ACHTUNG: Wenn Sie Deutsch sprechen, stehen IThnen kostenlos sprachliche Hilfsdienstleistungen
zur Verfiigung. Rufnummer: 1-855-687-7861 (TTY: 711).
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Vaccines at
Pharmacies

Great news! Molina covers flu
shots and other vaccines in

participating network pharmacies.

These shots are offered at no cost
to you.

Molina offers some vaccines free
of charge at network pharmacies.
This is to help protect you from
getting sick. Members may visit a
network pharmacy for services.
Call Member Services at (855)
677-7861, TTY 711 for more
information. Representatives are
available to help you Monday -
Friday from 8 a.m. - 5 p.m.
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Questions about Your Health?
Call Our 24-Hour Nurse Advice Line!

Health issues can come up at night or on the
weekend. As a Molina Healthcare member, you can
talk to a nurse right away! The Nurse Advice Line is
a covered service for Molina Healthcare members.
The call is no cost to you.

When should you call Molina Healthcare’s 24-Hour Nurse

Advice Line?
» You may have a medical question during or
after normal business hours.
» You may think of a question after you visit your provider.
» You may be sick and not sure what to do.
» You may be sick or hurt and not sure where to go for care.

Your health is our priority!

English and Spanish:

other languages:  (866) 648-3537
(888) 275-8750

TTY users
should call 711.
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